
 

 

The Sangster PAC will be hosting a Christmas Store again this year.  The 

Christmas Store will be open for the children to shop on December 14th, during 

school hours.  Each classroom teacher will bring their whole class to the store 

and the children will have an opportunity to shop for their families.  The gifts will 

be packaged by parent volunteers who will work in 2 hour shifts throughout the 

day.   Gifts are priced between twenty five cents and five dollars.  100% of the 

profits from this fundraiser will go back into our school.  

We need your donations to furnish the store. 

All of the merchandise is donated to the store from our Sangster families.  Please make 

sure the items donated are in good shape and gently used. We are looking for gifts for 

children of all ages, parents, grandparents etc.  We are always in need of gifts for men.  

Some suggested items could include:  toys, books, pictures, games, craft supplies, 

books for adults,  jewellery, scarves, candles, decorations, gifts for Dads (use your 

imagination because this one is hard).  Please drop your donations in the PAC/Safe 

Arrival room the week of December 7th – 11th. 

We need volunteers to help during the day on December 14th.  The kids will need some 

help selecting the gifts and packaging them.  We will be doing 2 hour shifts beginning 

at 8:45 am.  If you can work a shift, please email me kristykcaldwell@gmail.com.   

Thanks for your support, 

Kristy Caldwell 

Sangster PAC Secretary 
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